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                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA W.Parkinson     C.Vardy 
7MS C.Harris/L.McBirnie    C.Harris 
7SA E.Parry      M.McDonald 
8A C.Boow/J.Churchill    T.Cannon 
8JO N.Bell/T.Blayney    C.Priestley 
9GG H.Corrigan     B.Mitchell 
9KD L.Cox      H.Williams 
10L L.Wood     N.Moutray 
10LG C.Bellard     L.Graham 
11AK A.Lynskey     K.Oram 
11RS E.Wright     R.Mannion 
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And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
Operation build a greenhouse is in full swing this week. Sixth form students are working together to develop our vocational 
area #developingworkskills #preparingforadulthood #teamwork. 
Year 10 students have been busy preparing and making Chicken Chow Mein as part of their Home Cooking Skills 
qualification. Students have worked hard with their knife skills and their final dishes looked and more importantly tasted 
fantastic! 
This Sunday is the 2nd Sunday of Advent On the second Sunday of Advent, the second purple candle called the "Bethlehem 
Candle," is lit. This candle represents love and symbolises Christ's manger. 
Students who wish to bring Christmas cards into school for their friends can bring them in on Monday 14th December. Each 
class bubble will have a tray in which Christmas cards will be collected and be given out on Friday 18th December after they 
have been quarantined. We hope that students will enjoy sending cards to their friends and classmates. 
Wednesday 16th December Christmas Lunch We do hope that your child would like to join the staff in this special meal of 
Christmas Dinner with all the trimmings. The cost of the meal will be £2.50. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals 
then this will be provided.  
Friday 18th December will be ‘Christmas Jumper Day’. Students will be permitted to wear a Christmas jumper. Students can 
bring in a £1 donation on Christmas jumper day, which will go towards ‘Save the Children’ fundraiser. 
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